NEWSLETTER 6 – 14th October 2011

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Black History Exhibition</u> – This week we have hosted the Warwickshire School's Black History Month exhibition. The display included work created by our Year 6 children celebrating the achievements of members of the black community. 6 other schools have visited us this week and our children were excited about other people coming to see, enjoy and learn from all the work they have done.

<u>Ration Book Cooking</u> – The KS2 children have been looking at inventive recipes using wartime rationed ingredients. The crumble was delicious and enjoyed by the children despite the air raid sirens that were sounding in year 3!

<u>Open Mornings</u> – This week we welcomed prospective parents to our open morning. We always enjoy showing off our school to visitors and we received lots of positive feedback. Thank you to the BSA for providing refreshments and to our volunteers for organising the crèche.

If you have a child born between 1st September 2007 and 31st August 2008 you need to apply online for a school place at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/admissions by 16th January 2011.

<u>Photos</u> – Children who missed their photograph will have them taken on Tues 15th <u>not</u> Thurs 17th Nov.

<u>Used Comics</u> – Please send in any comics you no longer need to be used by our children during playtimes.

<u>Morrisons Vouchers</u> – We are collecting the Morrisons 'Let's Grow' vouchers.

<u>Christmas Card Competition</u> – Our local MP, Nadhim Zahawi, is running a competition to design his official Christmas card. Please send entries to school on A4 paper by Weds 2nd Nov with your child's name and age on the back.

Clubs Update -

- Netball Club will be starting on Thursday 2nd November
- Arsenal football is <u>not</u> on Monday 17th October, starts again 31st October.

Dates for your Diary -

Parents Evening - Weds 19th Oct & Thurs 20th Oct

Teacher Training Day - Fri 21st Oct

Mr A Simms

BSA Newsletter -Friday 14th October 2011

Clothing Collection

We are again collecting all unused clothes, towels and curtains etc... However slightly differently to previous years we WILL NOT be sending bags home. What we are asking is that you will put them into whatever bags you have available (saving the planet a bit) and bring them to school on the 17th (after school) & 18th October (before school)

Thorntons Advent Calendars

In your childs book bag this week there will be an order form to have a personalised Advent Calendar from Thorntons – all information on the form and if you haven't got one give one of us a call and we'll get you one – ORDER FORMS BACK TO SCHOOL BY THURSDAY 20TH OCTOBER

Christmas Cards

Over the next couple of weeks your children will be making some fantastic Christmas Cards – you will then be able to view and order these in the School Hall after school on Wednesday the 2nd November and both before and after school on the 3rd November.

Monster Mash Disco

Thursday 3rd November in the school hall.

KS1 - 6pm - 7.15pm

KS2 - 7.30pm - 8.45pm

Tickets will be £2.50 per child and payment is on entry We ask that Reception parents stay with their children for the first disco as in the past some children settle better with their parents there.

The next BSA meeting is Wednesday 9th November at 7.30pm in the ICT suite at school – all welcome!!!

Sam Green 0789 997 1943 or 01789 774533 (samgreen@fsmail.net)

Annie Perkins 07816 877259

Jo Colwell 07813 306641

Vicki Johnston 07708 267741

The BSA Committee x